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they have proposed a number of human rights provisions that 

would give new hope for individua4 deprived of their 

freedom. We believe that  Soviet  acceptance of these 
. n 

initiatives would enable a balanced conclusion of the Madrid 
P. 

meeting and à substantial reduction of tension in Europe. 	e 

7. 	As regards Afghanistan, about which we publicly 

stated our firm and unanimous position at last year's Venice 

Summit, we note that the situation remains unchanged. 

Therefore, with the overwhelming majority of nations, we 

continue to condemn the Soviet military occupation of 

Afghanistan. We support international efforts to achieve 

the complete withdrawal of Soviet troops and to restore to 

the Afghan people, who are fighting a war of liberation, 

their right to determine their own future. We 'note with 

approval the constructive proposal of the European Council 

for an international conference to bring about this result' 

and call upon the Soviet Union to accept it. We are 

grateful for the report given us by Foreign Secretary 

Carrington on his recent visit to Moscow, and his 

discussions there, on behalf of the Ten, on the 

international conference proposal. 

8. 	Believing as we do that the Kampuchean people are 

entitled to self-determination, we welcome and support the 

Declaration of the International Conference on Kampuchea. 


